
 

 

 

 

8/6/2025 

 

Water Service Update – City of Bandera 

On Wednesday July 30, 2025, a contractor struck and damaged the City’s main water line on Hwy 16. This incident 

caused multiple water outages that the City has experienced the past week. The City is diligently working to 

resolve these issues. Permanent repairs were scheduled for today at 1 PM, however due to unforeseen issues 

arising from the incident, the work has been escalated. Currently, water has been restored to all residents & 

businesses, but unfortunately the break needs further repair.  

 

We, at the City, apologize to all who have been affected and to the additional customers that may be affected by 

potential future outages. The City has heard the community’s frustration with this ongoing issue, but rest assured 

our Public Works crews have been working tirelessly to resolve this matter.  

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we address these challenges. Our Public Works team is 

committed to maintaining a safe and reliable water system, and we will continue to keep you informed. 

 

Questions? Contact City Hall at 830-796-3765 
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